3/13/93

St. David's Society of Utica

Preserving the Welsh Heritage of Central New York

Office of the President

411

February 25, 1993

Mr. Nelson L. Llewellyn, Secretary

The Welsh National Gymlanfa Ganu Association, Inc.

The St. David's Society is interested in being a host for a future National Gymanfa Ganu. Would like to know the available annual dates for the balance of the 90s.

Please send details on what is needed to put together a plan for hosting a National Gymanfa Ganu.

Happy St. David's Day! Diolch Yn Fawr!

Sincerely,

Stephen L. Reese

Steve Rese

President

SLR:cp Enclosure

3/4/94

St. David's Society of Utica

Preserving the Welsh Heritage of Central New York

Office of the President

ork 13411

March 1, 1994

Mr. Nelson L. Llewellyn, Secretary The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, Inc.

Dear Nelson:

Our Steering Committee which is making plans to host another National Gymanfa Ganu in Utica, is awaiting word from you as to the earliest date that is available.

When conversing via phone - mentioned that our first choice would be 1996 but thought that was tentatively booked. Was sharing your proxy greetings unto Norman and Marion Williams at our St. David's Banquet on Sunday evening, and he related that if we waited until 1998, he would be in a wheel chair!

As soon as you know of an available date - please contact me and we'll commence from there.

Sincerely,

Ltw Ruse Stephen L. Reese

President

SLR:pp

St. David's Society of Utica

Preserving the Welsh Heritage of Central New York

Office of the President

York 13411

April 12, 1994

Mr. Nelson L. Llewellyn, Secretary The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, Inc.

Warren, Ohio

Dear Nelson:

The St. David's Society of Utica would like to host the National Gymanfa Ganu in the city of Utica in 1996.

A Steering Committee has already commenced meeting - mapping our strategy for hosting the National Gymanfa Ganu.

Upon hearing of an affirmation from the National Gymanfa Ganu Association, our committee would like to meet with you and other officers of The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association.

Sincerely,

Stephen L. Reese

Stephen L. Reese President

SLR:pp

The Welsh National Gymanka Ganu Association, Inc.

FOUNDED 1929

April 30, 1994

Reese, Pres. Society/Utica

NY 13411

Dear Rev. Reese:

Thank you very much for your letter regarding your society wanting to sponsor the Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu in Utica, NY in 1996.

Your letter arrived at my home April 16th, the day that our board was meeting in Petersborough, Ontario.

I did report to the board that you and I had been in contact via telephone and that your society was definitely interested in the sponsorship for 1996. This information was received with much interest and the board is very anxious for you to proceed with the planning necessary to sponsor a National.

As I mentioned during our phone conversation it would be wise for you to set a time for your committee to meet very soon and invite myself and our President and or V. President to the meeting. We would then be able to discuss plans made to that date, answer questions you might have and be off to a running start. You would then be able to proceed and prepare for your presentation to the board at our next meeting September 3, 1994 in Bellevue, Washington.

I would suggest that you talk with the hotel people and the auditorium people and tentatively book both places. The year 1996 is coming up very fast.

I have been trying to call you this morning but there is now answer.

We look forward to meeting with you and the committee very soon. It might be helpful if you would give us two different dates to choose from. I very much look forward to either talking with by phone or receiving a letter. Diolch!

Sincerely,

Manufacture

TLKD WITH REV. REESE WED SHIPLY. COMMITTEEDS

MITO THIS EVENING. THE WILL SET 2 DIFF WKENDS

IN JUNE, WE WILL CHOOSE WE. 135 \$ 200 WEEKENDS

OK WITH JACK LEWIS.

June 1, 1994

Mr. Nicholas J. Orbinati Director of Sales Radisson Hotel-Utica Centre

Utica, New York :

Dear Nick:

Appreciate the opportunity of meeting with you and Cindy Dardano on May 25th to discuss plans for having the Radisson Hotel as the headquarters for the 65th National Gymanfa Ganu to be held in Utica on August 29-September 1, 1996. Thank you for your hospitality and endeavors to help facilitate this event.

On Saturday, June 11, 1994, Dr. William John Lewis, Vice President; and Nelson L. Llewellyn, Secretary of the Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, will be in Utica to meet with our Committee Members. Dr. Lewis and Mr. Llewellyn will be staying overnight on Saturday at the Radisson Hotel, reservations R9730369 and R9730463 have been made in their names. Trust that consideration would be given to offering them complimentary rooms.

There is also a need to have you provide us with a meeting room for approximately twenty-five people to meet with Dr. Lewis and Mr. Llewellyn at 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, June 11 at the Radisson.

Trust you will be able to be with us for this informative meeting.

Sincerely,

SLR

Stephen L. Reese President

SLR:pp